
 

Bulletin No. 2019-34 
December 9, 2019  

 

  

RE: ELANY ANNOUNCES THE RELEASE OF EEFS DASHBOARD 

 

 

Further to our December 3, 2019 Bulletin No. 2019-31, we are pleased to announce that 

ELANY’s EEFS DASHBOARD is now Live! Please give us your feedback. 
 

Contact the ELANY Helpdesk with any questions. 

 

Refer to ELANY Bulletin No. 2019-31 for details. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

elany@elany.org 

www.elany.org 

 

phone  646-292-5500 
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